WLU Staff Council FAQs

What is Staff Council?

The West Liberty University Staff Advisory Council was created for the purpose of promoting a means by which
staff employees of West Liberty University may convey their thinking on employee-employer relations to the
president or their designee and promote the welfare of staff employees.

If I have an employee concern, who do I contact?

You can contact anyone on Staff Council to bring up the concern. You are also more than welcome to come to the
monthly Staff Council Meeting yourself to address it.

What activities do we do?

- Monthly Staff Council meetings.

- Fundraising and Staff Scholarship Fund.

- Have socials for staff to get to know others outside of the workplace.
- Plan annual picnics

- Organize Campus Improvement Ideas and Projects

Who are the Staff Council members?
e Chair: Brad Forshey
e Group 1: Carol Wood (Secretary), Bree Blum
e Group 2: Melanie Cheek
e Group 3: Michelle Stack, Savannah Scott
e Group(s) 4/6: Tasha Taylor
e Group 5: Jason Coleman (Vice-Chair), Melanie Cheek
o ACCE (State Staff Representative): Maureen Golick
e BOG: Kelly Young

How do I get involved?

You can let a Staff Council Member know that you would like to be involved and as always, Staff Council meetings
are open to all staff at West Liberty University.

When are Staff Council meetings?

Meetings are held on the second Thursday of every month at 10:00 AM on the 2nd Floor Conference Room of the
Elbin Library and/or via Zoom. (ZOOM ONLY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE)



